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10th January 2024  

 

Dear Ballyclare Secondary School Families 

 

I’m sure you have seen on the news that many public service workers have been called to strike on Thursday 

18th January 2024.  This strike includes all teaching and non-teaching unions.  It also involves transport 

workers and many other public sector services.   

 

At this stage, please expect that school will be closed all day on Thursday 18th January 2024, unless you hear 

otherwise.   

 

I will keep you informed of any further developments.  Thank you for your understanding.   

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 
 

Wendy Shingleton  

Acting Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


